
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Ref: 3436 VNE 

11 September 2023 

 

Music Tuition 

Dear Parents, 

We are very proud of the musical achievements of our students and encourage everyone to play a musical 

instrument and to sing in their classroom Music lessons. Many of our students have extra lessons delivered 

by our visiting tutors and enjoy developing their musical skills further. 

As we start the new academic year, I would like to offer and extend the opportunity to have extra music 

lessons to every student at Burscough Priory. It is never too late to start and many of our students have 

found that they have gained in confidence and made new friendships as a result of taking music lessons. 

We have a team of excellent experienced teachers working at Burscough Priory and they offer tuition on the 

guitar (lead and bass), ukulele, piano, keyboard, drums and voice. If you are interested in lessons, you can 

arrange lessons by contacting the tutors directly as follows: 

Guitar, Bass guitar and ukulele lessons with Simon Webster - spiderguitarrocksout@gmail.com 

Keyboard, piano, voice and drums organised by Adam Christopher - Hello@adamchristopher.com 

*Adam Christopher has this direct booking link: https://www.adamchristophermusic.com/bpa 

I look forward to seeing many of you at one of our musical performance this year. 

Yours Faithfully,  

V Nelson  

Mrs Nelson – Director of Creatives 
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